
 

 

 
 
June 18, 2021  
 

 
 

TACOMA SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 
Adoption of the 2021-2022 Budget 

 
Notice is given that the Board of Directors of Tacoma School District No. 10 will meet to adopt the 
2021-2022 Budget.  A copy of the proposed resolution can be viewed on the District website.  To 
request a printed copy, email your request to CFO@tacoma.k12.wa.us or via phone at 253-571-
1201.   The meeting will be held on Thursday July 22nd, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., in the auditorium on the 
fourth floor of the Central Administration Building, 601 South 8th Street.  Any person may appear at 
the meeting and be heard for or against any part of the budget, the four-year budget plan, or any 
proposed changes to uses of enrichment funding under RCW 28A.505.240. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at cfo@tacoma.k12.wa.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rosalind Medina, CFO 
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Cc:  Secretary Board of Directors 

Public Information Office 
Director of Budget 
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